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Please feel free to reach out to any member of the Pandemic Response Team if you have any questions. The
members of the team are also listed on the website and may be reached by calling 973-733-6994.

Roger Ledn
Superintendent

As in the past, if you have any other concerns which include, but are not limited to policies, rules, and expectations,
please free to contact me or any member of the administrative team. You may also visit our school website at

http://www.nps.k12.nj.us/CMS/which will be updated throughout the school year with the most current school
news and information.

In closing, the Camden staff and I feel privileged to be a part of this school family. We thank you for your support
and look forward to serving you in the 2021-2022 academic year!

Sincerely,

M

am Garrison, Principal
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